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10 May 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Leavers 2023 
 
Year 11 have made an excellent start to the countdown to their GCSE examinations and we 
have been really impressed with their attitude and dedication. in addition to the information 
that was shared with you yesterday by Miss Bliss, we are writing to make sure you are aware 
of upcoming key dates. 
 
Friday 12 May – Year 11 fundraising 5-a-side tournament 
We are hoping it will be third time lucky for this event! Tickets bought for previous dates are 
still valid and if you haven’t bought yours yet, they will be £1 on the gate to the school field, 
come rain or shine! There will be refreshments on sale. 
 
Exam season runs from 15 May – 23 June 
All students should allow plenty of time to arrive at school at least 15 minutes before the 

exam start time, to register and be seated, so examinations are not delayed. 

Contingency exam days 

There are three contingency sessions which will be used at the discretion of the JCQ in the 

event of national disruption to the exams. It is vital that students are available for these 

sessions, which are on 8 June, 15 June, 28 June, should the need arise.  

 

Lockers and Parentpay 
Please ensure that locker keys are returned to Pupil Services and all outstanding balances on 
canteen accounts are paid by 18 May. 
 
Leavers’ Hoodies 
Leavers’ hoodies are on order and should be with us by Leavers Day to distribute to students. 
Students are still required to wear school uniform to their examinations.  
If, after the examinations have finished, you would like to donate the school uniform, CESA 
run a second-hand uniform sale and we will gladly receive any uniform at the main school 
reception. 
 
Friday 30 June - Prom 
As you will be aware, the Leavers’ Prom is being held on Friday 30 June, 7pm to 11pm onsite 
here at Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge. Tickets are now available to purchase on Parentpay for 
£20.00. The Main Hall is being professionally dressed to make a stylish and impressive venue 
for the Year 11s, with a photographer, 360 camera, DJ and food from the Turkish Grill. The 
professional photographs taken on the night, which will be available to download from Google 
classroom after the prom. 
 
Due to Year 11’s fantastic fundraising with a staff car wash, Valentine and Christmas card 
delivery, Prom Dress Sale and Go Fund Me, not forgetting CESA’s support and generosity, 
we have raised £1,937.72 so far! 
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Thursday 24 August - Results Day 
Results will be available to collect from school at 10am and certificates will be available at our 
annual presentation evening in November, as per our yesterday’s communication. 
 
Thank you for your support of Year 11 over the years. It is hard to believe their time at MECE 
is nearly over. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Claire Ashley 
Head of KS4 


